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Updated Quarantine and Isolation Guidance 

The Office of Employee Health and Safety has updated our Quarantine and Isolation 

Guidance. Please review the updated guidance, as well as our updated Flow Chart for 

COVID-19 Guidance. Please remember, if you start to exhibit symptoms, report it to your 

supervisor as soon as possible to ensure any close contacts are notified. All employees should 

complete the Daily Self-Evaluation Checklist prior to coming in to work.  

For employees who are boosted and choose to disclose their booster status, please work with 

your supervisor for verification and be prepared to show your COVID-19 vaccination record. 

You may also obtain a digital copy of your vaccine record from CDPH’s Digital COVID-19 

Vaccine Record website. 
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